
Keep your words and artwork uplifting and positive, as it brings
joy to our troops! Thank them and stay away from political,
religious, or controversial subjects to honor their diverse
backgrounds. Feel free to include your email or social media
details for possible replies.

Spark joy in our military personnel by personalizing letters,
crafting handmade cards, and decorating care package
boxes with love. Let your imagination run wild while staying
within guidelines, and create lasting memories for our
brave heroes serving far from home. Brighten their day
with your thoughtful words, artistic flair, and heartwarming
cards!

Harness the power of imagination and design a service project that perfectly aligns with
your group's preferences and interests. Create personalized letters and handmade
cards, and customize your approach to ensure everyone is excited and motivated to
contribute to supporting our brave U.S. military personnel and veterans.

Care packages are sent to Soldiers, Sailors, Marines, Coasties,
Airmen, Reservists, and everyone in between. Please use
greetings and artwork that can be sent to servicemembers from
any military branch. For example, “Dear Hero,” “Dear
Serviceperson,” and “Dear Defender of Freedom” are all great
options.
 

LETTERS, CARDS & NOTES

BE BRANCH FRIEDNLY

WRITING
GUIDELINES
PFH Service Project Guide 

STAY POSITIVE & 
ENCOURAGE A RESPONSE

PROUDLY SERVING THOSE WHO SERVE
WWW. PACKAGESFROMHOME.ORG

PLEASE REFRAIN FROM PRINTING

Finally, take your completed letters and either drop them off (use this
link or the QR code to the left to schedule):
https://qrco.de/donationdrop OR mail them to Packages From Home
at 5643 N. 52nd Ave, Glendale, AZ 85301. Please leave letters
outside of envelopes and unsealed. Each letter is proofread for
appropriateness before we add it to a care package. 

send your letters in or DROP THEM OFF


